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A CPR and Childcare 
Certification Class will be held 
Sunday, May 3, 2015, in the 
Robert Lee ISD Cafetorium.  
Registration is from 12 noon to 
12:45 pm, with the class running 
from 1 to 6 pm.

Three certifications will be 
offered:  CPR; First Aid; and 
Babysitting/Childcare.  The cost 
of  the class includes a meal and 
snacks, all materials and three 
certifications.  The instructor 
will be Joyce Grey.

Come participate in a great 
opportunity to receive 3 
certifications.  The certifications 
can be used if  you are planning 
to lifeguard, baby sit, work at a 
daycare facility or a variety of  
other occupations.  Also any 
junior or graduating Senior that 
still needs their state required 
CPR please give me a call at the 
office.  This class is open to all 
ages.  Please RSVP to the Coke 
County Extension Office on or 

before April 27th by phone at 
325-453-2461 or by email at 
morgan.runyan@ag.tamu.edu.  
Payment is due at registration.

The class is being sponsored 
by Coke County 4-H and the 
Coke County 4-H Advisory 
Board.

Last year’s 125th Coke 
County Anniversary issue was a 
huge success.  Although it 
included many stories of  early 
Coke County, there will never be 
room enough in a single issue to 
tell all of  the interesting history 
surrounding Coke County and 
the people who have lived here.

With this said, the July 3, 
2015, issue and the issue nearest 
to July 4th of  the years following 
will be devoted to celebrating 
the history of  Coke County.  We 
are asking for your stories, old 
pictures and anything you 
believe pertains to our history 
here in Coke County.  Please 
contact us at (325) 453-2433 
(email o-e@wcc.net).

Robert Lee 
Care Center held their Annual 
Easter Egg Hunt (bottom two 
photos) on Friday, April 3. There 
were over 700 eggs and lots of  
children from Robert Lee and 
Bronte participating in the hunt. A 
special appearance was made by 
the Easter Bunny (Cali Nesbit)! The 
residents enjoyed watching all the 
children hunt the eggs. 
Refreshments were served and fun 
was had by all!  The Coke County 
Library Story Hour children had 
an Easter Egg on the Coke County 
Courthouse lawn last week. 

So often when we meet new people, we trade information 
about ourselves.  This information usually includes where we 
live, what we do for a living, how many children we have, our 
hobbies, etc.

When we relay this information though, are we truly telling 
people who we are?  Are we leaving out the most basic 
descriptions?

Where would the conversation lead if  we began our 
descriptions with “I am a forgiven child of  God - a joint heir 
with Christ, covered by the blood He shed on the cross”?

If  you’re meeting another believer, the conversation may 
lead to sharing testimonies of  the blessings we’ve received or 
the assignments we’ve been given.

If  we’re meeting someone who hasn’t yet met the Savior, it 
opens a door for us to introduce Him.

Is there a possibility an uncomfortable situation will develop?  
Yes, of  course.  However, will it be more uncomfortable than 
Jesus was on the cross?  Will it be more uncomfortable than the 
eternity for those who never knew Jesus?


